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04/07/2019  12:36:212019/1653/P OBJ J Tait This will not be an improvement to the environs and surroundings of Drummond Street. It's unclear why the 

low rise nature of Drummond street's buildings should be completely changed by this 8 storey residential 

building. I thought Camden was trying to preserve the street as best it could, given the huge HS2 project on its 

doorstep. Now we have this application. 

All of the area north off the Euston road and around North Gower street has a problem with parking and 

rubbish/refuse/dumping. I can't see how 6 further flats will help this. Are they going to be sold, rented or more 

of the transient Airbnb that are popping up locally? ie will the people who live there have any commitment to 

the community 

Lastly why should pedestrians lose their access? It feels that very little is being 'given' to the locally community 

as it is and now another business developer will take away a little more.
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